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Our family has a lot to lose if the NPT project goes through. 
We own a 1700 historic farm home and BNB. The current ROW bisects our land, but is hardly noticeable with the  

current pole heights. 
The proposed height of the NPT lines would destroy our views and sunsets. 
Folks come from all over the world, many from Europe and India, to spend a holiday on a working New England  

farm. We also have an equestrian facility, flower and vegetable gardens. 
It is unthinkable to imagine having this unnecessary and unsightly humming, unhealthy foreign power cord going  

through our back yard. 
Please either bury it or deny it. 
Please. 
Respectfully, 
Craig and Corinne Pullen 

  

 


